

totley all saints newsletter

CHURCH Incormation

services

Sunday 20th January

Totley All Saints Church,
Totley Hall Lane, Sheffield S17 4AA
allsaintstotley.co.uk

LOVE GOD, LOVE EACH OTHER, LOVE A BROKEN WORLD

Welcome to our service, with a special welcome to visitors. Everyone is warmly invited to stay after the service for a drink and chat in the church hall.



THIS WEEK PLEASE FOR...

For our country, for Parliament, for wisdom and integrity for MPs in their responsibility for dealing with Brexit. For the leaders and young people and trustees of Soulroots.

For the residents and staff at The Cheshire Home.

PRAYER CHAIN

The prayer chain is a way for people to gain assistance in prayer for any serious and pressing problem. Requests for prayer are sent via text messages and via phone. Any urgent request should be sent to Kate Lancaster on **0114 4186750** or **07931 375256** who will pass them on to both prayer chains.

Sunday January 20th 10.00 Morning Praise Group on duty: **A.Powell**

Wednesday January 23rd 10.00 Holy Communion

Sunday January 27th
10.00 Holy Communion
Group on duty: Wrigglesworth
A group meet in the Church Hall most
Wednesdays 9 - 9.30am for Worship, Prayer
and Meditation

small groups

We meet in small groups to encourage one another as followers of Jesus in our daily lives on our 'frontlines'. Groups and leaders are:

Tuesday evening group James Powell (236 5857)

Wednesday afternoon group Catherine Wrigglesworth (236 8577)

Wednesday evening groups Ed Deakin (236 3372) Ann Powell (236 5857)

There is also a women's group meeting on Tuesday evening

Liz Hardie (01246 298 110)

A men's group meets on alternate Thursday evenings Neil Hayden (236 4944)



community

Ministry To The Ageing

This will be the subject of the next
Deanery Synod on Wednesday 13th
February at St James, Norton, 7.30 for
7.45. The meeting is open to all church
members and there will be 3 speakers.
Please have a word with us if you would
be interested in coming with us.
Ann & James Powell (Deanery Synod
reps.)

New Newsletter Design

We hope you like the new newsletter, please do let us know if you find any of it difficult to read.

Electoral Roll Officer

This year our church electoral roll has to be updated by the end of March. Is there anyone who would be willing to give out forms and compile a new list of names for this? A report on numbers (it can be a written report) has to be given at the AGM(28th April). Please speak to Angela or Liz if you can help or for more details.

Church Christmas Card

Thanks to everyone who made a donation and signed the card.
The card this year was provided by Soulroots and £63 has been sent to their chosen charity, the children's cancer charity CLIC Sargent.

A cheque for £21.20 was sent to Baby Basics from donations at the crib service in addition to the gifts of nappies, toiletries etc.

TOTLEY LIBRARY CINEMA

Thursday 17th January-3:00pm: The Sting

Sunday 20th January-2:00pm: Incredible 2

Friday 25th January-7:30pm: Shawshank Redemption

COME AND JOIN US

A Coffee Morning is held most Mondays in the church hall between 10am and 12.00noon. You are most welcome to come.

On Tuesdays there is a similar event at Totley Rise Methodist church, at the same times, followed by Knit, Natter, Craft and Chatter from 12.00noon to 3.00pm. All are welcome – male, female, young and old.

Pathfinders Quiz Night

Saturday 2nd February
7.30 - 9.30pm at Dore Church Hall
£5 per head to include cake/pudding.
Please contact Yvonne on
mrbdore@aol.com
or Sarah at office@dorechurch.com
Do get a team together and come and
join us.

Any entries for Sunday 27th January should be emailed to tasnotices@gmail.com by 23th January or telephone 01246 298110 (Hardie) or 0114 236 3372 (Deakin)

Revd Ali Creasey, Associate Priest, has Pastoral responsibility for the 10am Sunday service. As she is in a paid job during the week her time has careful boundaries. You can contact Ali: totleyassociate@gmail.com

All weddings, funerals, and baptisms, must be booked via the church office either by email totleychurchoffice@gmail.com or phone 0114 236 3335